11/06/11

To Whom It May Concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for Valerie Coleman.

Valerie performed duties as a Baby Nurse to my two children, now ages 5 and 3.
She was employed by me for the first 6 weeks of their lives. She was an excellent
nurse who demonstrated knowledge in newborn care as well as patience and
gentility which is so very important during the first 2 months of an infant's life.

| was pleased and very grateful for Valerie's help and support with both my children.
She would be an asset to any parent in need of newborn assistance.

Sincerely,

Nicola
Fairfield, CT



